
Weekly Overview Year 5 

Week Beginning:  16th January 2023 

Words of the week: 
We will be using the following words in our lessons this week: 

• Babies  

• Emotional 

• Terminology 

• Scientific 

• Changes 

• Emotions 

• Question  
 

Maths: 
In Maths this week we will be learning about: 
 
We will continue to have children in streamed groups which have appropriate learning 
objectives for the children.  These groups will focus on times tables up to 12 x 12 and 
associated number facts.  
 
In Miss Jose’s group, we are looking at addition and subtraction methods involving 3, 4, 5 
and 6 digit numbers.  
 
In Miss Shaw and Miss Biant’s groups we will be recapping mental addition strategies for 
decimals and whole numbers; use counting on as a strategy to perform mental addition of 
2-place decimals to the next whole number; solve missing number sentences; use mental 
strategies to solve multi-step word problems; use counting up as a strategy to perform 
written subtraction. 
 
Problem solving using a variety of skills, including addition and subtraction. We will also 
be able to identify whether an answer is correct by using the inverse.  Problem solving will 
take place during most Numeracy lessons. We will be looking at numbers that are divisible 
by 2,3,4,5,6,9.  
 
We will be continuing our TTRS times tables and division calculations and recollection 
skills fortnightly and during morning sessions.  
 

Literacy: 
In Literacy this week we will be learning about: 
 
In Miss Bian’t and Miss Shaw’s group we will be moving onto the reading and writing of 
fiction, in particular making links between texts.  
 
 In Miss Jose’s group, we will be using our knowledge of the ‘Bling’ story to decide on the 
main characters fate.  
 



 

You will find that some spellings are repeated during the half term/term, this is due to the 
fact that there may be misconceptions for some words e.g. to, two, too (synonyms) and 
we want the children to be able to use these correctly and in context within a sentence.  
Many of our weekly spellings fall in line with topics covered and provide cross – curricular 
links across the year 5 subjects this week and other weeks.  
  

Other: 
We will also be learning about: 
 
Music –We will be continuing our new piece of music which is Adele’s ‘Make you feel my 
love’ and playing the glockenspiels alongside the music. 
Science –  Comparing the rate of growth in babies.  

PE – we will be focussing on ball skills which will enable us to play small games of tennis.  
Computing – We will be able to begin to build a virtual gallery.  
RE – continuing to look at and describe sources of wisdom within religion.  
 
We will be continuing to observe E safety in all of our computing lessons as well as any 
cross curricular lessons that include computing as an aspect.  
 
Don’t forget it is PE day on Friday, children need to wear their PE kits to school on that 
day. 
We have also sent out reading records – all children’s log in details are in there.  We will 
check reading records every Monday and check for two signatures from an adult at home.  

Contact: 
Year Group Leader: Miss Biant  
5 Ash Class teacher: Miss Biant 
5 Elm Class teacher: Miss Shaw 
5 Oak Class teacher: Miss Jose 
If you wish to contact any of us please email the Year 5 mailbox 
year5@pfps.havering.sch.uk or alternatively call the school on 01708555186. 
 


